COBRAS CLUB NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 5, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 7:07pm at Sapp Brothers Family Restaurant by Lynn Fehr, Club Secretary.

Secretary read the minutes of the August 1, 2012 meeting. A motion was made to accept the minutes as read. The motion was seconded and carried by the 11 members that were present.

Treasurer Dale Parker gave the Treasurer's Report. Larry Roach made a motion to accept the Treasurer's report as read. Motion was seconded and carried.

NEW BUSINESS

Steve Jordon submitted some ideas for 2 sport contests to finish off the year, with the following dates, September 23 or rain date September 30 and November 11 or rain date November 18. Motion was made to accept the dates as presented. Motion was seconded and carried.

Dale Parker made a motion to have Steve Jordon in charge with Larry Roach to assisting him. The motion was seconded and carried.

A motion was made to accept donations for food furnished at the field. Motion was seconded and carried.

Dale Parker suggested we charge \$5.00 per sport fun fly or \$10.00 for a 3 month membership. Also, a 1 year membership for 2013 may be purchased for \$40.00 which would include both fun fly events. The motion was seconded and carried.

No Old Business, so with no further business Larry Roach made a motion to adjourn at 8:12pm. Motion was seconded and carried.

SHOW AND TELL

Steve Jordon brought 2 simple sport planes named Spad which is made from corrugated plastic sheet which looks similar to corrugated cardboard. Both are electric powered. Plans are available on the internet. (Spadtothebone.com)

Lynn Fehr

Secretary